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Rep. Cook Receives Arizona Police Association’s 

“Freshman Legislator of the Year” award 
 

STATE CAPITOL, 

PHOENIX –  Representative 

David Cook (R-8) this week 

received the Freshman 

Legislator of the Year award 

from the Arizona Police 

Association.  

 

“I am honored to be awarded 

the Freshman Legislator of 

the Year award by the 

Arizona Police Association,” 

said Representative Cook. 

“Their dedication to tirelessly 

supporting brave men and 

women in law enforcement make them a top-notch organization in my book.” 

 

“On behalf of Law Enforcement Officers across the state of Arizona, we are extremely thankful 

to Representative Cook for the work he has done,” said Arizona Police Association’s Executive 

Director, Joe Clure. 
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